
November
Seventeenth

1922.

0. C. Cassels, Esq., 
Manager, Bank of Montreal, 
London, England.

Dear Mr. Cassels
I am giving this letter of 

Introduction to you to Major-General Sir 0. M. 
Kavanagfc, K.C.B., who In the closing years of the 
war commanded the Cavalry Corps In the British 
Army. On more than one occasion it was the 
pleasure of the Canadians to work in conjunction 
with General Kavanagh*s forces, and during those 
times one learned to value highly his soldierly 
qualifications and his ability.

He writes to me that he has joined 
the firm of L. Messel & Co., Stockbrokers in London, 
as like so many others, owing to the state of 
affairs in Ireland, he found his income reduced and 
that he must engage in business. I, of course, am 
not aware of what commissions you may be able to 
assign to his firm, but I cannot help but assure 
you that I feel that any relations with General Kavanagh would be satisfactory, so far as he, himself, 
is concerned.

With all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,


